
After School Clubs Spring Term 2019 
Reception – Year 6 Children 

Tuesday 18th December 2018 
Dear children and grown-ups, 
 

We are looking forward to the beginning of a new term. You will be able to enrol your child in the after-school 
activity clubs for the whole of Spring Term. You will be available to book on Parentpay.com from Tuesday 18th 
December 2018 at 2:00pm. 
 

Please Note:  After school clubs will start from Monday 7th January 2019. 
 
 

Day 
Start & End 

Date 

 
Activity 

 
Location Staff  

No of 
Week

s 
Total Cost 

Start & Finish 
Time 

Parent 
Collection 

Point 

M
o

n
d

ay
 

07/01/19-01/04/19 

 
 

Years 1, 2 & 3 
Football 

 

Hall 
John 

(Outside Agency) 
12 £42 3:00-3.45pm Topaz class 

Tu
e

sd
ay

 

 
08/01/19-02/04/19 

 

Year 5 & 6  
Netball 

 

KS2 
Playground 

Miss Griffin 12 £18 3:00-3.45pm 
Sapphire 

class 

 
08/01/19-02/04/19 

 

Year 1 & 2  
Drama Club 

 

Jade Class Miss De Palma 12 £18 3:00-3.45pm Jade class 

W
e

d
n

e
sd

ay
 09/01/19-03/04/19 

 

Year 4, 5 & 6 
Football 

 

Hall 
John 

(Outside Agency) 
12 £42 3:00-3.45pm Topaz class 

09/01/19-03/04/19 

 

Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 
Debating club 

 

Rose Class Miss Garip 12 £18 3:00-3.45pm Sapphire 

Th
u

rs
 

10/01/19-04/04/19 

 

Reception  
Story time 

 

Ruby Class Miss Koutra 12 £18 3:00-3.45pm Ruby class 

10/01/19-04/04/19 

 

Year 1 & 2 
KS1 Choir Club 

 

Garnet Class Miss Nichols 12 £18 3:00-3.45pm Garnet Class 

10/01/19-04/04/19 

 

Year 5 & 6  
Hockey 

 

KS2 
Playground 

Mr Shannon 12 £18 3:00-3.45pm Topaz Class 

Fr
id

ay
 

 
 

11/01/19-29/03/19 
 

 

Year 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 
Karate 

 

Hall 
Jade  

(Outside agency) 
11 £55 3:00-3.45pm 

Emerald 
Class 

11/01/19 -29/03/19 
Year 2,3,4,5 & 6 

Girls Football Club 
 

Pitches 
Mr Cook 

(Outside agency) 
11 £44 3:00-3.45pm Ruby Class 

 

 

REMEMBER: Children must be collected at the correct club finishing time from the Parent Collection Point. 
Persistent lateness will result in your child being removed from the club for the remainder of the half-term. 
 

If your child is attending Football or Hockey, please ensure they have their PE kit and trainers. 
 

Lydia Pavlou 
Assistant Headteacher 



 


